
Summer Holiday Food Support

We are all aware of how difficult things have been these past few months and with 
the summer holidays upon us, we want to make sure everyone has what they need 

over the next few weeks. 
If you do need any support, however big or small, whatever your situation is over the 

holidays, please do get in touch or come along and see us.  

EVERYONE IS WELCOME 
Your circumstances may have changed and you may never have used these services 

before, but please know, 
You are welcome! 

Please note that the organisations below are maintaining Social Distancing rules.

The Foodbank is here to help if you are finding that your current 
situation means you are unable to buy enough food and supplies 
for your family. We can help you with food, toiletries and other 
items such as nappies, baby food, washing powder and pet food. 
One visit will top you up with 7 days worth of food including 
snacks and treats for all the family! There is no charge for food 
from the Foodbank - all we need to do is have a quick chat with 

you when you arrive. The food is pre-packed and your visit will take no more than 15-20 
minutes. The Foodbank can often be the first place to visit and then we can suggest other 
places such as the Pantry to get support. If your financial situation doesn’t change, you can visit 
the Foodbank again and we will make a plan with you! 

Opening:  
Romsey - Tuesday & Wednesday 10:30am- 12:30pm Unit 20 Romsey Industrial Estate,  
SO51 0HR 
North Baddesley - 10:00am-12:00pm Community Life Centre, Flemming Avenue, North 
Baddesley SO52 9EJ 

Phone: 07761 405870 email: info@romsey.foodbank.org.uk 

You can visit the Community Pantry once a week and pay a £5 
membership each time you shop. This £5 allows you to get a minimum of 
£15 worth of food. There is a wide variety of good quality food available 
including fresh and frozen products.  
There is a membership form to complete which you can do either before 
or when you arrive at the Pantry.  

Opening: 
Monday & Friday 10:00am-2:00pm The Romsey School. 
Building on the left as you drive into the gates.
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